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Happy Friday Everyone! Enjoy issue #10 of our celebration newsletter looking at all the marvelous learning 

taking place in and out of school.  Have a great weekend!  

From Mr Doody  

Year 1 and Year 2 Commendation Celebration 

Congratulations to these superstar learners this week: 

Year 1 

IT: Chaise has been really brave coming into school in the morning and is starting to work on some maths 

independently. Amazing, Chaise!  

1HS: Amelia always shows a fantastic attitude to learning. She has produced some great pieces of work and 

her palace design was amazing! Well done, Amelia.   

Year 2 

2P: Poppie is a reading superstar! She has made amazing progress in reading and moved up 3 book bands 

since September! Well done Poppie! 

2M: Lola K is an excellent role model and always takes care with her work. She tries her best in everything she 

does and her behaviour is amazing. Super Lola!   

 

Reception Commendation Celebration 

RE: Jakub has blown Miss East away by sitting on the carpet, showing good listening and always trying his 

best. Recently he worked so hard on his letter  

RRW: Darcie has put in a huge effort this week singing her heart out for our Christmas video and taught the 

children all the actions. Great work Darcie! 

 

At Meridian we believe that Learning is for 

Life so it’s great when we hear about children 

continuing their learning at home.  

 

It was a pleasure to read Olivia’s story which 

she wrote and typed up at home. Olivia 

adores reading and it’s clear to see all the 

vocabulary shining through in this story. 

 

Keep it up Olivia! 😊   
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Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Commendation Celebration 

Year 3 
 
3D: Scarlett has shown perseverance in her learning and is an amazing role model in Year 3. She is always 
demonstrating our school rules. Fantastic, Scarlett!  
3B:  Dylan has shown perseverance in maths lessons and worked independently. He used the steps for 
success carefully to check his work. Well done Dylan!  
 

Year 4 
 
4Y: Emilia has been reading every night and her reading record is full of amazing comments. Emilia’s hard 
work has paid off because she has made so much progress in her reading quiz this week. Super, Emilia!  
4M:  Poppy has shown perseverance in her reading quiz and was determined to complete the quiz! Poppy 
worked really hard to answer some tricky questions. Well done Poppy!  
4PS: Patrick has really persevered in his maths reasoning quiz this week and applied his knowledge to the 
questions. He showed his working and made sure he read the questions carefully. Well done Patrick!  
 

Year 5 
 
5P: Poppy has been working really hard on her reading. She has been trying her best in reading lessons and 
has made great progress in her reading quiz this week. Well done Poppy!  
5B: Mia has been managing her distractions in class and persevering in lessons. Well done Mia!  
 

Year 6 
 
6DP: Liv has shown a resilient approach to her work. She is always prepared to learn from her mistakes and 
build on previous learning.  
6R: Isaac for being an amazing Year 6 role model and always trying his best. Isaac has been working 
exceptionally hard in reading and has made lots of progress this term, he scored 9 more on his quiz than last 
term – wow!  
6H: Jasmine for persevering in writing lessons and independently editing her newspaper. Jasmine used 
effective vocabulary and the features if a newspaper article to write an excellent report. Well done.  
 

The Behaviour Cup 

1st – 6dP 

2nd – 6RD 

3rd – 6H 

Attendance Award 

4Y - 100%! 

 

Musician of the week 

Musician of the week this week is another star piano player! Fadila Shehu 

from 4Y stepped in at very short notice to play the piano part for her class's 

Christmas song "On the Road to Bethlehem". She picked up the tune straight 

away and played like a true professional!  

Congratulations Fadila from Mr. Mole. 

Year 3 have been 

working exceptionally 

hard planning their 

stories. Callum in Miss 

Dew’s class was 

delighted to come and 

read me his plan. I can’t 

wait to hear the final 

version.  

 

Well done year 3, keep 

it up! 😊  


